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Board of Recreation 

Approved Minutes 

July 8, 2020 

 

The Board of Rec held a meeting on Wednesday, July 8, 2020 and was called to order by D. Accetura @ 

6:05 p.m.  

Board Members Present: A rollcall vote was taken. Dean Accetura, Brenda Martin, and Mary Gluck  

Board Members Absent:  M. Palmerie, Jr, Mary Witham, 

Also, Present:  Christopher Moffo Director of Parks and Recreation 

 

Approval of Minutes:  6-10-2020 – will be discussed at a future meeting.     

 

Guest/Public Participation: None  

 

Correspondence/Payment of Bills:  

Correspondence: C. Moffo advised that a letter was received from Maria Cardinal regarding indoor pickle 

ball.  M. Cardinal advised that she would like to have the gym open for pickle ball for 8 people to play; 

they have their own paddle and balls.  She also commented that she would like to have two more painted 

courts at the Tennis Courts for pickle ball.   Disc.   C. Moffo advised that the building could not be opened 

until approval is given from Chesprocott and the Mayor.   C. Moffo also advised that he has received 

several complaints that there is more pickle ball use than Tennis.   Disc.   The Board approved painting the 

remaining three Tennis Courts with pickle ball lines.  

 

Payment of Bills:  C. Moffo reviewed the bills. Motion made by B. Martin, seconded by D. Accetura to 

pay the bills received.  Unanimous.   

 

Director’s Report:  

C. Moffo advised that there are two online programs being offered:  Fencing Club and Dog Training.   

Yoga is scheduled for September via zoom.  Youth Zumba was cancelled due to low enrollment. 

 

Outdoor movie night is scheduled for Wednesday, August 12th at LRMS parking lot. 

 

C. Moffo and M. Palmerie, Jr held Zoom meetings with all Town Sports and notified each sport of the 

COVID-19 rules for playing sports.   

 

Summer Concerts have been cancelled until August. 

 

A field waiver was included in the Director’s report for the Board of Rec.  C. Moffo also included an online 

program waiver which was also updated.  Both waivers were updated by Attorney David Hardy.    

 

C. Moffo also advised that 22 signs were purchased for the fields and courts.  An image of 3 signs were 

included in the packet stating: Caution, This field is open but not sanitized; use cautiously at your own risk; 

Caution, This basketball court is open but not sanitized; use cautiously at your own risk; and Caution, This 

playground is open but not sanitized; use cautiously at your own risk.   

 

Old Business: 

-Masks: To be worn by all players  

-Hand sanitizers on order; Thermometers, purchased; both not in yet 

    

New Business: 

-Structure once Grange Demoed 

-Sanitizing 

-Building opening  

-Tennis Court paving 

-Purchasing of movie for outdoor movie night 
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7-8-2020 

 

 

- 

Adjournment: 

Motion made by D. Accetura, seconded by M. Gluck to adjourn the meeting.  Unanimous.  The meeting 

adjourned @ 6:44 p.m. 

 

           
 

Dean Accetura 

Board Member 


